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From: Keith Bradley <bradley@regionalconservation.org>
To: Woodmansee, Steve <woodmansee@regionalconservation.org>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2002 8:47 AM
Subject: Fw:

Steve,

Please add the Hexalectris to the database.

  Original Message 
From: Jake Heaton
To: Keith A. Bradley
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2002 6:37 PM

Hey,

Yesterday I went Orchid hunting! I saw Calopogon pallidus in flower at JDSP along with Tolumnia bahamense.

Then I went to a Tolumnia colony is southern Martin County. The big find of the day was Hexalectris spicata in

Ft. Pierce Inlet State Park. That's what I wanted to tell you about. There are about six plants. There is not a

specimen for my county and I would have to get a permit and permission from the park system to collect. This

colony is the farthest south known colony on the east coast of Florida, I think it needs to be documented. I

want to collect a specimen and do it legally though. This is one of the most awesome Orchid species I have

seen. I thought you might like to know and put it on your list for the park. It is growing in the maritime

hammock right along the nature trail.

Jake
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